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                         Invitation to Bid
The North Central Regional Planning Commission, as fiscal agent for the ______________ Homeland Security Region, hereby invites you to submit a sealed bid in accordance to the accompanying instructions and project specifications. This and other information is also available at http://www.ncrpc.org under Homeland Security procurement along with a listing of all other bid opportunities now underway.       
Please note the following rules apply to all bids.

1. Only hard-copy, sealed bids are acceptable.  These can either be hand delivered or submitted via USPS, UPS, FedEx or other delivery service.  
CAUTION: Be sure to allow time for your bid to arrive, since UPS, FedEx and USPS delivery times can be erratic and unpredictable. “Next Day Delivery” does not guarantee delivery by the deadline and all bids received after the stated deadline will be rejected and returned unopened. 

2. Questions concerning the project and bid process will be answered and posted on the NCRPC website ( http://www.ncrpc.org) up until five (5) working days prior to bid opening.  Questions submitted after that point will not be answered or processed.  

3. All bids must be clearly labeled on the outside of the envelope with the project name provided in the bid instructions.  
4. Bid changes or modifications will be accepted by electronic (e.g. E-mail, FAX) means, but only if the change or modification is received prior to the bid deadline and then only if the information submitted does not reveal the base value being adjusted.  Hardcopy, written confirmation of the value change/modification must be received within two (2) days after the closing date, otherwise no consideration will be given to the electronic modification. 
5. Electronic submissions (e.g., E-mail and FAX) of complete bids are NOT acceptable and will be rejected.    

Once you have reviewed the bid instructions and bid specifications, please do not hesitate to contact us at (785) 738-2218 if you have any questions.  
Thank you for your time and we look forward to working with you in the future.    
Best Regards, 
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